
Senior Girls 

 
 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are offering Year 11 students the opportunity to see the Spymonkeys production of ‘A Christmas 

Carol’ at The Playhouse Theatre in Liverpool on Thursday 13th December 2018. 

‘A Christmas Carol’ is a GCSE examination text and therefore the performance will prove very useful 

to students and should enhance their understanding of the plot, characterisation and themes of the 

novel. 

The performance takes place at 1.30pm on December 13th and morning lessons will take place as 

usual on that day. We intend to leave school by coach at 12.30pm, directly after lunch. The cost of 

the trip will be £17.80, which includes the price of a ticket and transport by coach to and from the 

Playhouse Theatre, this will be added to your next school fee bill. As yet, the running time of the 

production has not been released by the theatre, but we hope to return to school before the school 

buses depart. We will inform you of our expected return time as soon as we have that information. 

Should you wish your daughter to attend this theatre visit please return the slip, fully completed by 

Friday 30th November. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

E Neophytou 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Reply slip – To be returned to Mrs Neophytou 

The Playhouse Theatre                              Thursday 13th December 2018 

A Christmas Carol 

Student’s Name__________________________________ Form_________ 

I wish my daughter to attend the visit to the Playhouse Theatre after lunch on Thursday 13th 

December. 

Please advise of any medical condition of which we should be aware: 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Number___________________________________________________ 

I understand that the payment of £17.80 will be added to the next school fee bill. 

Signed_____________________________________________Parent /Guardian  Date______ 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

